-----Original Message-----
From: solomon@math.ohio-state.edu [mailto:solomon@math.ohio-state.edu] 
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2009 11:29 AM
To: Hallihan, Kathleen
Subject: Re: Withdrawal of Mathematical Sciences major
To: Kate Hallihan

On behalf of the Department of Mathematics, and with concurrence of our

colleagues in the Department of Statistics, I request that the Major in

Mathematical Sciences be deactivated. For over a decade, the Mathematical

Sciences Major has languished without faculty support from either

department, and it has attracted very few and very weak majors. Meanwhile

there have been major changes in the Statistics program. Finally, in view

of the interdisciplinary options offered by the newly approved Mathematics

Major, we see no need at this time to continue the Major in Mathematical

Sciences, and we request that it be deactivated in conjunction with the

activation of the new Undergraduate Major in Mathematics.

Many thanks.

Ronald Solomon

Professor and Undergraduate Vice Chair

Department of Mathematics

The Ohio State University

